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Ms. Toni McCoy DATE 
Ij;!, y 1 ;, 2G-j j Division of Records and Reporting 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL .32399-0850 

Docket No. 01 0522-TC 

Dear Ms. McCoy: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 19,2001. This reply 
would have been sent sooner however your letter was sent to Bell South 
by mistake, and then they had to forward it to me. 

Enclosed you will find check #2890 in the amount of $50 U.S. dollars 
for payment of the regulatory fee for our company for the period January 
? ,2001 to the present as per your instructions. 

Hopefully, this will conclude this matter and C.C.W. Telephone, 
Inc. can be put to rest. Thank you for your assistance and help in this 
regard. 

With 

Hen 0. Wehner, Ill 
Presiden t/treasurer 
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